COLORADO

Colorado Water
Conservation Board

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718
Denver, CO 80203

TIME FOR PERFORMANCE EXTENSION AGREEMENT
January 19, 2017

Riverside Reservoir & Land Co.
Attn: Don Chapman, Superintendent
221 E. Kiowa Ave.

Fort Morgan, Colorado 80701

Re: Extension of Time for Performance- CWCB Loan Contract CT2015-026 (C150291)
Spillway Project

Dear Mr. Chapman:

This letter is in response to your request for an extension, due to property ownership issues and
redesign of the spillway, to the Project End Date, stated in Appendix 1. Section 11 of CWCB
Loan Contract Number CT2015-026 (C150291) of four years, which was then extended
September 13, 2013 for an additional three years. By signing below, Riverside Reservoir & Land
Co. and CWCB acknowledge that the time for performance shall be amended to a Project End
Date of December 31, 2018.

Please sign and return this letter to Peg Mason, Contracts Manager at the address listed above.
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RIVERSIDE RESEEVOR

221 E. Kiowa Ave.  Fort Morgan, CO 80701  (970) 867-6586

January 18, 2017
Mr. Derek Johnson
CWCB
Via Email

RE: Riverside loan extension

Dear Derek,

The Riverside Reservoir and Land Company is requesting an extension of the existing loan for
an emergency spillway for the Riverside Reservoir.

The project has been delayed due to property ownership issues and redesign of the spillway.
The current plans have the structure located in a different place on the reservoir while enhancing
the safety of the spillway.

Plans have been submitted to Dam Safety and are in the approval process. We expect plan
approval during 2017 and construction to follow when storage and weather conditions allow.
The water level in the reservoir will need to be conducive for construction. Weather and
seasonal factors will also be critical in order for the extensive construction area to be
successfully revegetated. Construction should therefore be complete by December 31, 2018.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Thank you very much for your help and consideration.

Sincerely,

@&,W

Don Chapman,
Superintendent




